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UNITED STATES BANKRUPTCY COURT 

EASTERN DISTRICT OF MICHIGAN 
 

NOTICE OF BANKRUPTCY ADMINISTRATION IMPROVEMENT ACT (BAIA) 
CHAPTER 7 TRUSTEE PAYMENTS FOR FY2023 CASES 

 
 
 

The Department of Justice has announced that there are insufficient funds 
available for transfer under 11 U.S.C. § 589(a)(f)(1) to pay chapter 7 trustee 
compensation under 11 U.S.C. § 330(e) in applicable (FY) 2023 cases.  In 
accordance with 11 U.S.C. § 330(e)(4) and the regulations, the amount for 
payment in applicable FY 2023 case is therefore $0.  

 
Despite there being no funds available for applicable FY 2023 cases, trustees 
should still file their payment eligibility certifications in applicable FY 2024 
cases.   
 
Additional information is provided on the Bankruptcy Administration 
Improvement Act Chapter 7 Trustee Payments page, and more information will 
be posted on this page about FY 2024 cases when it becomes available. 

 
 
 
 

Date: May 8, 2024  Todd M. Stickle 
   Clerk of Court 

https://www.law.cornell.edu/uscode/text/28/589a
https://www.law.cornell.edu/uscode/text/11/330#e
https://www.law.cornell.edu/uscode/text/11/330
https://www.uscourts.gov/file/35130/download
https://www.uscourts.gov/services-forms/bankruptcy/trustees-and-administrators/bankruptcy-administration-improvement-act
https://www.uscourts.gov/services-forms/bankruptcy/trustees-and-administrators/bankruptcy-administration-improvement-act

